
News release

The boutique Hotel Indigo York has been shortlisted for Hotel of the Year at the Visit York Tourism 
Awards 2017. 

Mike Sweeting, General Manager at Hotel Indigo York says: “It’s been a great year so far for Hotel Indigo 
York, having recently won Hotel of the Year for the Hotel Indigo brand at the IHG Star Awards, and we 
have our fingers crossed for another win. 
 
“The standard and quality of the hotels within York is truly exceptional, so we’re honoured to have been 
shortlisted for Hotel of the Year.”
 
The Visit York Tourism Awards aim to shine a spotlight on excellence in the city’s vital industry. One hun-
dred and thirty businesses from across the city, from hotels and restaurants to pubs and visitor attrac-
tions, submitted entries and 63 finalists have been selected.
 
A panel of independent judges will decide on who will scoop an Oscar, through a mix of mystery shop-
ping and rigorous analysis against the entry criteria.
 
Sally Greenaway, Head of Visit York, said: “The standard of entries has been higher than ever this year. 
Businesses recognise that winning a Visit York Tourism Award enables them to stand out and the awards 
are also a brilliant marketing tool.” 
 
“Now the mystery shopper visits take place and businesses will need to demonstrate exceptional levels 
of customer service to win. We wish everyone the very best of luck and are excited to reveal the winners 
on June 22.”
 
Hotel Indigo York is located in York on Walmgate, a thriving foodie destination and the birthplace of 
York’s chocolate making empire. 
 
The intimate 101-room boutique hotel is within easy reach of some of the city’s most famous attrac-
tions. Guests can also delight in all things Yorkshire at the No.88 Walmgate restaurant located on the 
ground floor of the hotel. 
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